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I am opposed to HB2025 and ask you all to vote no !  Oregonians are drowning in 

taxes and simply cannot afford these tax increases!  Our taxes are already some of 

the highest in the nation and we are losing population because of it.  This will create 

another mass exodus from the state as people move to states where taxes are lower 

and the government is not supporting an inordinate amount of social programs.  And 

we do not need tolls!  Please stop the insanity and help make Oregon livable again. 

Sincerely, 

Susan Nicholson  

West  Linn 


